
Contact Us:

Colborne Branch 905-355-3722

Castleton Branch 905-344-7320

www.cramahelibrary.ca

info@cramahelibrary.ca

facebook.com/cramahelibrary

Instagram - cramahe.township.library

Digital Archives at cramahelibrary.ca

Virtual ProgramsVirtual Programs
→ Kids Coding 1-on-1 on Zoom Contact
us to register at 905-355-3722 or email us at
info@cramahelibrary.ca
→ Dungeons & Dragons For Teens!
Online Thursdays 4pm-6pm. Contact us to
Register.
→ Monthly Take-Home Craft Kits - This
month's craft is "Snowman Socks" and will
be available February 22nd ! How-to Videos
are available on the Library Website and
Facebook on the day the craft is available.
→ Online Storytime Every Thursday at
11am! Take-home Storytime Craft
Bags available for pick-up on a Monthly
basis! To register phone 905-355-3722
or email sarah@cramahe.ca
→ Ukulele Workshops Tuesday @ 11am!
Please contact us for details

February
Newsletter

Monday ~ 11am - 6pm
Tuesday ~ 11am - 6pm
Wednesday ~ Curbside 11am-3pm
Thursday ~ 11am - 6pm
Friday ~11am - 4pm
Saturday ~ 11am - 2pm
Sunday ~ Closed

Colborne Library

Castleton Library

Wednesday ~ 1pm-6pm
Saturday ~ 10am ~ 2pm

Extra! Extra!Extra! Extra!
Read all about it!Read all about it!

We are delighted to announce that Cramahe Township
Public Library is the 2021 Recipient of a LEAF

(Learning & Engagement Accelerator Fund) Grant
from the Commonwell Insurance Group!

The project being funded is to help bridge the digital
divide! Wireless internet hotspots + the latest

ChromeBooks will soon be available for checkout
from Colborne & Castleton Libraries - this will be

starting soon, stay tuned for details!

Black History Month

→ The Library hours will remain the same as our
current Curbside hours, except you will now be
able to come into the Library again!
→ We will be operating with reduced numbers.-
Computers will still be available by appointment,
please contact us to book ahead, to ensure you
get a space!
→ Masks and social distancing are still required
→ In-Library Programming remains virtual for the
month of February-Curbside Pickup remains an
option for those who are more comfortable with it.

Library Closed Monday,
February 21st for Family Day

"WE MUST OPEN THE"WE MUST OPEN THE
DDOOORS AND WE MUSTORS AND WE MUST

SEE TSEE TO IT THEY REMAINO IT THEY REMAIN
OPEN, SO THAOPEN, SO THAT OT OTHERSTHERS

CCAN PAN PAASS THROUGH"SS THROUGH"

-ROSEMARY BROWN
(Canada's first

Black female member
of a provincial

legislature and the first
woman to run for

leadership of a federal
political party)



New Books
Returns are quarantined to

ensure the collection is
sanitized safely and

effectively!

New DVD's


